¢ OUTAGAMIE COUNTY
LAND CONSERVATION DEPARTMENT

3365 W. BREWSTER ST. APPLETON, WISCONSIN 54914-1602

PHONE (920} 832-5073 FAX (920) B32-4783
August 4, 2015
AGID # 12013
CLINTON J & ABBY M MUELLER
N9149 COUNTY RD X

BLACK CREEK,WI 541060000
Dear Mr. & Mrs. CLINTON J & ABBY M MUELLER:

On 8/4/2015, Quint Krueger from the Outagamie County Land Conservation Department performed
an inventory of livestock facilities on property that you own or operate described as,

PARCEL

SE NE LESS N1AC OF ESAC SEC11 T24N R17E 39AC MI/L ,

The purpose of this inventory was to determine compliance with Agricultural Performance Standards
and Prohibitions. Compliance with these standards is a requirement for agricultural land and activities
in Outagamie County per Outagamie County Chapter 4, Agricultural Performance Standards and
Animal Waste Storage Ordinance.

It has been determined that all livestock waste practices and facilities on your farm are currently in
compliance with Agricultural Performance standards and Prohibitions currently in effect. Therefore,
no further action is required by you at this time.

Outagamie County Chapter 4, Agricultural Performance Standards and Animal Waste Storage
Ordinance as well as Chapter NR 151, Wisconsin Administrative Code requires that you maintain this
level of compliance regardless of future cost sharing. This will require your continued operation and
maintenance of all livestock facilities in accordance with accepted standards of practice. This
compliance assessment and determination does not cover performance standards and prohibitions
that become effective at a future date, nor does it cover requirements for cropped lands, which will be
inventoried at a future date. Also, any new practices or facilities initiated or constructed on your farm
in the future must comply with all effective performance standards at the time you initiate the change
on your farm, regardless of cost sharing.

Thank you for your continued conservation efforts. They have contributed significantly to improved
water quality within Outagamie County. If you have any further questions or concerns, please contact
me at (920) 832-5073.

County Conservationist



